
LETTER FROM THE EDITOR 

It is with great pleasure that I welcome our to this edition of Jos Journal of Medicine. The 

Editorial board wishes to thank you for the trust you have in them and your help in Making  

sure that this edition comes our as scheduled. We appreciate all your effort.

I will like to remind our esteemed readers that Jos Journal of Medicine is indexed on African 

Journal on-line (AJOL) and all articles published can now be accessed on-line even as we 

make concerted effort to ensure we are regular and run as scheduled.  This particular edition 

has been carefully packaged for your academic pleasure.  

We want to encourage you to submit your articles early enough via the E-mail 

editorjjm@gmail.com.  Thank you once more for choosing  the Jos Journal of Medicine.

Kind Regards,

Dr. Tawe G.S

Editor in-chief
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